Huntingdon Area School District
Huntingdon Area Middle School

2500 Cassady Avenue - Huntingdon, PA 16652
814-643-2900 - www.huntsd.org

July 23, 2025
Dear 6th Grade Students, New Students, Parents, and Guardians,

I am excited to introduce myself as the new principal of Huntingdon Area Middle School and to
welcome you to the start of an important and exciting chapter in your child’s educational journey.

Transitioning to middle school or joining a new school community can bring a wide range of
emotions. Whether your child is filled with excitement or feeling a little nervous, we want to
make this experience as smooth and positive as possible. To support this transition, I would like
to personally invite you to attend our 6th Grade/New Student Orientation on:

Wednesday, August 13 at 6:00 PM

We will begin our program in the Middle School cafeteria with welcoming remarks and an
overview of important school information. Afterward, you and your child will have the
opportunity to tour the building and become familiar with the layout. To ensure a comfortable
and manageable experience for all, we ask that attendance be limited to just parents/guardians
and their incoming 6th grade student.

I look forward to meeting you and working together to support your child’s success. Please feel
free to contact me at nobrien@huntsd.org or (814) 641-2180 with any questions you may have.

Mrs. Norma O’Brien
HAMS Principal



